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Our Fund Finance team had a great year, and we are extremely grateful to our clients and
counterparties for entrusting us with your most important matters. We enter 2020 with a ton of
optimism about our market’s prospects and potential. We are excited about a number of new
initiatives we are undertaking next year to try and contribute to your business and our market,
including a new Pink Book, an updated and improved data project, staffing additions, a new 2.0
version of fundfinancefriday.com, a new event schedule and more. Thanks for supporting us in
2019. Have a great holiday!
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